
Exam Paper Call

The timeline for the 1st Semester examinations is:
 
Papers from staff – 14th October 2019
Sent to externals – 4th November 2019
Externals comments received – 18th November 2019
Papers to be finalised and uploaded – 19th November 2019

NOTE ALSO: Registry's deadline is VERY tight - there is no flexibility in this schedule. If you cannot meet with the 14th October 2019 deadline then please discuss with Dr McNeil and then let me know.

All exam papers should now be “no choice”
 
PLEASE NOTE 
1) If you are teaching a class for the first time you should provide the students with a mock paper.
2)  If the format of your exam has changed you will need to provide the students with a mock paper.  
3) In both cases the mock paper can, with suitable modification, become the re-sit paper.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Completed papers together with the checklist (attached to the calendar invitation) should be uploaded to the relevant folder on the iDrive

https://webdrive.strath.ac.uk/idrive/Science/Physics (Mac Users)

https://webdrive.strath.ac.uk\idrive\Science\Physics (non Mac Users)
 
Many thanks
 
Audrey

